
The ACT has introduced a reportable 
conduct scheme to oversee how 
organisations prevent and respond to 
employment-related child protection 
allegations. 

The scheme commenced on 1 July 2017.

Reportable  
Conduct Scheme
Employment-related 
child protection

is covered by the scheme and will need to notify the 
ACT Ombudsman about allegations of reportable conduct involving 
an employee, which may include certain volunteers and contractors. 
Broadly, reportable conduct is child abuse or misconduct with a 
person under 18 years old.

If you have a question about how the scheme will apply to 

or the relevant policies addressing the scheme, contact:

Additional information about the scheme is available on 
the Ombudsman’s website: ombudsman.act.gov.au
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